
From: Isabel Balboa <isabel_balboa@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2019 5:27 PM 
To: Andrea Polidori; Olga Pikelnaya 
Subject: Refinery Safety  

  

Dear officials tasked with keeping our community safe, 
 
Nothing short of a ban on MHF and demanding that the last two California refineries that use 
this dangerous chemical SWITCH NOW to safer alternatives is going to fix this problem. These 
pathetic bandaids will not keep our throats and lungs from being burned by a release of this 
gas. Torrance Refinery especially has a dismal "safety" record and a contempt for Torrance 
citizens. Do the right thing already and ban MHF. 
 
Best,  
Isabel  
 
Balboa Consulting 
Office: (310) 542-5191 
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